




 

 

Premier’s Message 
 
 
 

 
 
 
On behalf of the Province of Nova Scotia, we wish you a Happy New Year! It’s a time to celebrate 
a new beginning with the Year of the Dragon. 
 
With the dragon symbolizing power, nobleness, honour, luck, and success, it’s sure to be a 
great year.  
 
In Nova Scotia we continue to grow on our success. We continue to welcome new people into 
our communities. In fact, we have grown our population by more than 70,000 people during 
the past two years.    
 
We welcome more people from China than almost any other country. Students from China 
make up a large portion of international students at our universities, and we are always 
thrilled when they choose to call Nova Scotia home after they’ve completed their studies. They 
contribute greatly to Nova Scotia’s economic prosperity and cultural vibrancy.  
 
I would also like to acknowledge the Chinese Nova Scotians who have resided in the province 
for generations. We appreciate the contributions you have made to our economy, communities 
across the province, and Nova Scotia’s cultural fabric.  
 
In this Year of the Dragon, I wish you and your families luck and success, happiness and good 
health. 
 
Thank you for all you contribute to our great province.  
 
Yours truly,  
 

Honourable Tim Houston, M.L.A.  
Premier of Nova Scotia   
 
 
     
     
     
     
      









Gold sponsors

黄金赞助商



Silver sponsors
白银赞助商

Special sponsor
特别赞助商



Supporting sponsors
鼎力赞助商

Jessica Lin Wine Kitz Atlantic Eye CenterDr. Piano

Foresee Immigration AltcStar Math Club Golden touch Kevin Song

Bronze sponsors
黄铜赞助商

Simon Realty Group 壹诺咨询

NEWLIFE STUDIO

Mount Saint Vincent 
University

Dalhousie University

Saint Mary’s University

Lumi Studios MARITIME DANCE 
ACADEMY

Killam Apartment Reit
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